
Personal Injuries Assessment Board – Notice 
regarding on-line applications 
 

Upgraded on-line application form – implications for claimants who have 
already started to complete an on-line application but have not finalised and 
submitted it:  

If you have started to complete an on-line application form, but have not actually 
finalised and submitted it, and you intend pursuing an application through the 
Personal Injuries Assessment Board, you need to finish completing the existing 
form and submit it before the end of May, 2017.* 

As and from the end of May* if you wish to complete an on-line application form you 
will need to restart your application and input all information into the new form. 

Alternatively you can make an application by post to PO Box 8 Clonakilty, Co. Cork 
or by contacting our Service Centre at LoCall 1890 829 121. 

Upgraded on-line application form – implications for claimants who intend to 
make an application on-line: 

If you wish to make an application on-line before the end of May 2017* you need to 
complete the existing form fully and submit it before the end of May 2017*. If you 
partially complete the existing form and do not finalise and submit it before the end of 
May 2017* you will need to start over again when the new form is live. 

As and from the end of May 2017* if you wish to complete an on-line application 
form, you will need to input all information into the new form 

Alternatively you can make an application by post to PO Box 8 Clonakilty, Co. Cork 
or by contacting our Service Centre at LoCall 1890 829 121. 

The timeframe for making a personal injury application is limited to 2 years in most 
circumstances so it is important you follow the steps outlined above. If you have any 
queries, please contact our Service Centre at LoCall 1890 829 121. 

* The date when the upgraded online application form goes live is estimated to 
be 24/25 May, 2017. 


